
 
 

  

 

 

Dear Subscribers, 
 
New Value-added Service: Submission of Form IR21 will be available via PAT with effect from 3 
February 2025 
 
We are always looking for ways to improve our services to offer users a more seamless user journey via 
PAT.  
 
On that note, we are pleased to announce that the submission of Form IR21 (Tax Clearance for Foreign & 
SPR Employees) will be available via PAT to corporations only, effective 3 February 2025.  It is not open 
currently to agency (outsourced vendor) submissions but will be made available to them later this year. 
 
Supported by Inland Revenue Authority of Singapore, the submission of IRAS Form21 facilitates the tax 
clearance process for employees (i.e. foreign or Permanent Resident employees) who are leaving 
Singapore for more than three months or ceasing employment with the organization. 
 
Less Data Entry, Faster Submission 
 
To submit via PAT, follow these steps: 
 
Step 1: Generate Json file from your payroll system 
Step 2: Log in to PAT and Upload file  
Step 3: Submit using Corppass 
 
Support 
If you need further clarifications, please contact helpdesk@crimsonlogic.com.sg. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
PAT Team 
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